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March 21, 2018 

West Don Sanitary Trunk Sewer Project 
Tree Removal in G. Ross Lord Park  

Expected Start Date: March 26, 2018 

Expected End Date: April 6, 2018 
*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

The City of Toronto will be removing 41 trees in the ravine of the G. Ross Lord Park, in close 
consultation with staff in the Parks, Forestry and Recreation division, between late March and early 
April 2018 in preparation for a sewer rehabilitation construction project. Sewer construction is 
expected to begin August 2018 and completed by March 2019 and more details about that work will 
be included in a separate construction notice closer to that time. Notices will be posted in the ravine 
area to advise park users of this work. Once the work is completed, the City will replant trees 
(approximately three trees for each tree removed) and restore the area to its original condition, or 
better. 

Tree removal will take place in the ravine area south of the asphalt path from the north parking lot that 
runs along the soccer fields, circled in red on the map below. City staff will post signage and barriers 
to prevent the public from accessing the ravine area. The asphalt path will be accessible to the public 
during the entire construction project.   

This project is part of the City Council-approved Capital Works Program to rehabilitate and build a new 
sewer connection to the West Don Sanitary Trunk Sewer in the G. Ross Lord Park northeast of 
Dufferin Street and Finch Avenue West.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

City Project Manager 416-338-3862 (8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday – Friday,

closed weekends)

General and after hours 3-1-1

inquiries 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 




